
 

 

LB/PSA/AB 

JUNE 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 6 children will be allowed to leave at 1.30pm on Thursday 21st July so that they 
can get ready for their end of primary school ‘PROM’.  

 
If you wish for your child to travel home alone at this time, you will need to complete 
the slip below.  If no reply slip is received, we will send your child home as normal at 

3.15pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 
Miss Blackmore 

HEAD TEACHER 
 
 

 
Please return to class teacher - I give permission for my child to walk home alone on 

Thursday 21st July at 1.30pm. Please complete in ink not pencil. 
 
Child’s name____________________________________________________________ 

 
Child’s class____________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent Name___________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent Signature _______________________________________________________ 
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